
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 
40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander - Kelly Wilfer   920-207-5571  Sgt. at Arms - David Niedfeldt              920-838-5805 

1st Vice - Mark Provencher Jr              910-388-7641  Sgt. at Arms -  Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2nd Vice - Jeff Zinkgraf                920-602-8505              Adjutant - Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain - Dave Ronn                920-980-5544                 Finance Officer - Rick Zinkgraf              920-893-0686 

Service Officer - Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President - Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  Treasurer - Kathy Halloran  920-980-8991 

Vice President - Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership - Cindy Faller                      920-449-5323 

Chaplain - Jean Blindauer                        920-980-3991  Parliamentarian - Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary - Gina Lentz   920-912-2770 

Hall Rental Katrina Glocke 920-287-5817 

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
03/12/2019 

Attendance: 33 
Membership: New members; James Steinke USMC-Vietnam, Gary Grunow US Army-Vietnam, Travis Argue US 
Navy-Gulf War, Charles Payne US Army-Vietnam and Richard Backhaus USMC-Panama and Grenada/Lebanon. 
Current membership at 167 – Goal 180. PLEASE if you haven’t renewed We Need You. Check your 
membership card if it says 2018 you NEED to renew in order for the Post to reach 100% 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported 9 competed in a Postal Match and finished in 3rd Place. One of the 
Senior shooters finished 3rd place and received a $250.00 scholarship prize 
P.O.W./M.I.A.: Gene Blindauer reported the following recoveries for proper burial: Army - N. Korea 3, Army - 
S. Korea 4, Army - Germany 1, Army Air Corps - France 2, Navy - Pearl Harbor 2 and Navy - Vietnam 1. He also 
reported there will a remembrance of the Bataan Death March on Saturday April 6th at 8:00 AM at the City 
Hall Flag pole. 
House Committee: Ed Schroeder has stepped up to be the On-Call person for the apartments and any issues 
with the Post clubhouse. Thank You Ed   892-6284 
Sick Call: Gene Blindauer 
Post Donations: The Camo Quilt Project and S.A.L. Josh Dog program will each receive $500.00 from the 
profits of the January & February G.I. Breakfasts 
Memorial Donation: The Bill Heberlein memorial fund donated $525.00 to the Post 
Taps: Post member Leroy Maloch 23 year member US Navy and Bill Heberlein 27 year member US Air Force 
Packer Raffle: Packer ticket prices went up AGAIN new cost to the Post $4,160.00. More raffle news will be 
forth coming. The Post has only ONE raffle as opposed to some places that have members sell 2-3 raffles a 
year. Profits assure the Post to cover scholarship and Badger Boy 
Thank You’s From: Plymouth Fire Dept. for the $75.00 for children fire prevention, $450.00 from the Post bar 
tip jar to Camp American Legion and from Plymouth Generations for $1,000.00 to be used for adding and 
renovating their children’s playground.   
2nd District Spring Conference: Post is allowed 3 delegates and so far we have one. Please call Adjutant 892 -
2651 if interested, Saturday April 27th at the Horicon Post 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday March 17th 8:00 AM – Noon, Clean Up help appreciated 
Social Night: Tuesday March 26th bar opens at 5:00 PM and dinner at 6:00. Guest speaker is Steve Conto. He 
is on a mission to visit the grave of EVERY soldier, sailor, Marine, and airman from Wisconsin that was killed or 
listed as missing. He makes sure the site is clean and does repairs as needed to the headstone. Should be a 
fascinating lecture. Call Rick on or before March 22nd at 893-0686 
County Veteran Service Officer: The new CVSO is Todd Richter and they have moved to 650 Forest Ave 
Sheboygan Falls (Industrial Park). They are in with the County Office on Aging. Phone # 459-3053 
S.A.L.: Next meeting Thursday March 28th at the Post 6:00 PM 
 

NEXT MEETING AT THE POST APRIL 9th, 2019 7:00 pm 
 

AUXILIARY NEWS 

Thank you to everyone for getting your volunteer hours to Ann, they need to be in the mail by April 1st to  

appropriate departments, lots of paper work to do. 

 

Distribution of funds from Soup Extravaganza has not been determined yet as final bills have not been paid. It 

will be done at the April meeting 

. 

DUES if you haven’t paid your 2019-2020 dues please send it ASAP to Cindy Faller, 426 Pleasant view Road, 

Unit E, Plymouth, WI 53073. We need to get these collected and turned in to State. $33.00 is the cost 

 

Next meeting is Monday April 1, 2019! 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

